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February 9, 2024 
 
Dear Scappoose School District Community, 
 
Scappoose School District is excited to share an important update regarding Warren 
Elementary's contact information. Starting March 4, 2024, the new phone number will be 971-
200-8001. 
 
This change results from the need to update Warren Elementary phones to be supported by 
internet phone lines. This will help to streamline communication and enhance efficiency in our 
school's operations. Howard S. Wright Construction graciously donated the gently used and 
new-to-SSD phones to help make this transition possible. We extend our sincerest appreciation 
to them! 
 
Effective March 4, 2024, the old phone numbers will no longer be in service. We kindly 
request your cooperation in updating any documentation or contact lists to reflect the new 
number. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this update, please feel free to email 
communications@scappoose.k12.or.us 
 
Thank you for your understanding and collaboration as we work to enhance our communication 
channels for the benefit of the entire Scappoose School District and Warren  
Elementary communities. 
 
Thanks, 
Scappoose School District and Warren Elementary 
 


